
23rd  June 2023 

Year 1 News    
This week in Year 1 
             
This week in art and design, we used the website http://scrapcoloring.com to explore many 
different colour combinations and pattern combinations. 

 
In RE this week, we learnt about why Muslims celebrate Eid and described how the festival is 
celebrated. We made and shared in some food that would traditionally be eaten at Eid.  
 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 3 sounds Set 2 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/kkuLMYzm/xfatWk2n
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/8OAeBWgU/w9uhrKql
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/W1MM7j5k/mNGr3srD


Next week in Year 1 

Writing: Pattan’s Pumpkin  
 
Next week we will continue reading the story 
of ‘Pattan’s Pumpkin’ by Chitra Soundar  and 
Frané Lessac.  
 
We will be writing the recipe for pumpkin 
soup.   

Maths: Four Operations 
 

 
Next week we will 
learn to multiply using 
arrays.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these 
words: 

 
anonymous  

 
order  damp 

 
 chop  boil  

Geography: A small area comparison   
 

Next week we will look at how Kilburn and 
Mongla’s wildlife and plants different. We will 
sort photos of the local area and Bangladesh.  
 

 

History: Significant historical events,  
people and places in our own locality  

 

Next week we will learn about Gerry                      
Anderson. He is significant person in history  
who lived in the local area and went to           
Kingsgate Primary School.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Computing: Programming 
 
Next week the Camden Learning Centre (CLC) 
will visit us at school to do some programming 
activities with us. We will programming simple 
animations to move.  


